
 

NEWS RELEASE
 
For Immediate Release– March 30, 2006 
Contact:           Susan Parrish  
Telephone:     (910) 483-7727 ext. 119

  
  

Headquarters Library 
Loses Power, Remains Open 

  
            Due to work being done by PWC in the downtown area, Headquarters Library at 

300 Maiden Lane is losing power for approximately 20–30 minutes, beginning at noon today. 

The building will remain open with limited services during that time. 
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Find us on the web: 
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